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The Arizona Thoracic Society i a chapter of the American Thoracic Society.




Next Meeting, Wednesday, September 25, 2013, 6:30pm, 
Shea Hospital, Scottsdale
December 2013 Tucson Symposium
The December 2013 Arizona Thoracic Society meeting will be on Saturday, December 14 8:00 AM-12:00 PM at the Kiewit Auditorium. Skip Garcia is the invited speaker. 
ATS Releases New Influenza Patient Handout for 2013-14 Season

Clinicians are encouraged to download, print, and share the free patient handout “Influenza—‘The Flu’ 2013–2014 Season Update.” Written with the patient audience in mind, the handout describes the flu, symptoms, and preventative steps, including the flu vaccine in terms that are easy to understand. This season, there are vaccines available that include four strains of flu virus (quadrivalent) as well as vaccines that include only three strains (trivalent). Those 50 and older are considered a priority, and a higher strength version of the vaccine is recommended for people 65 and older. Download “Influenza—‘The Flu’ 2013–2014 Season Update.”
University of Arizona Begins New Journal Club

Tucson has begun their own journal club which will be posted in the Southwest Journal of Pulmonary and Critical Care. The first posting was on early tracheostomy. To read the journal club click here. 

August 2013 ATS Meeting

Notes from the July meeting in Tucson are posted at August 2013 Arizona Thoracic Society Notes. This was the first meeting in Tucson and was well attended. 

